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ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 04/02/19 

Reception Class    89.67%    Year 1     95.52%    

Year 2                 98.00%    Year 3    98.67%       

Year 4                  99.67%    Year 5    98.71%     

Year 6      95.17%                           

Congratulations to Year 4 for the best attendance! 

SPRING TERM – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Wednesday 13th February 

Y1 Parent Super Hero Workshare 3.00pm 

 

Friday 15th February 

Y3 Trip - Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Parent Ambassador Meeting 2.45pm 

School closes for half term holiday 

 

Monday 25th February 

School opens for spring term 2 

 

Thursday 28th February 

Jeff Rich Drum Master Class 1.30pm 

 

Friday 1st March 

Y4 Cake Sale 

Reception Parent Writing Workshop 2.45pm 

 

Wednesday 6th March 

Ash Wednesday Mass 2.15pm 

 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day (dress up day) 

 

Friday 15th March 

Red Nose Day (non-uniform day) 

Y4 Trip - The Deep 

 

Please see the St Joseph’s website for term 

dates for the academic years 2018/2019 & 

2019/2020. 

 

 

 

 

MEDICINES IN SCHOOL 

On the advice of Doncaster School Nursing, schools must 

only accept and administer medicines prescribed by a 

medical practitioner where the required dose is to be 

taken 4 or more times a day.  

On accepting medication, the child’s parent/carer must 

also sign a form giving consent for the medication to be 

administered.  

Please ensure that you do not send your child to school 

with any medications in their school bags (including cough 

sweets) as these could cause a hazard to the child or to 

another child if found and swallowed. Parents are 

welcome to come into school to administer medicines 

themselves. 

 

‘GO ORANGE’ NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Our school raised a fantastic total of £143.70 for 

the charity Muscular Dystrophy UK.   

Thank you for your kind donations. 

JEFF RICH DRUM MASTER CLASS 

Jeff Rich the drummer of the band Status Quo will be 

visiting our school on Thursday 28th February 1.30pm to 

3.00pm, to deliver a drum master class to our children.  

Parents/Carers are welcome to join us. 

REMINDER! Y6 SATS MORNING REVISION CLUB  

 The club will begin after half term, with the first 

session on Wednesday 27th February at 8.00am. 

 Last week letters were sent home with the Y6 children, 

please return your child’s consent slip by Friday 15th 

February if you would like them to attend.  

 
THURSDAY 7TH MARCH 2019  

This year the theme is ‘share a book.’  

On World Book Day the children are encouraged to wear a 

costume and dress up as a character from their favourite 

book.  There will be a competition for the best-dressed 

children in each class. 
 

PARENT AMBASSADOR MEETING 

Friday 15th February 2.45pm 

Please forward to your Parent Ambassador any items 

that you would like to be raised at this meeting. 

http://www.st-josephs.doncaster.sch.uk/

